Attention >< Parents, Staff, Administration, Students, and Community Members

The San Marino USD Wellness Committee Needs Volunteers.

The San Marino USD is seeking volunteers for the District’s Wellness Committee.

The first meeting for 2014/15 school year will take place Wednesday October 22,
2014 at the District’s Board Room, 1665 West Drive, San Marino CA 91108

The goal for the committee is to discuss the District’s goals for nutrition
education, meal service guidelines, new Smart Snacks standards, physical activity,
and other school-based activities that are designed to promote student health
and wellness in accordance with the District’s Wellness Policy

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Carolle Thompson at
cthompson@smusd.us



